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December 15, 2020

VIA E-MAIL

Mayor Tim Kabat
CITY HALL

400 La Crosse Street
La Crosse, WI 54601

RE: PFAS/Campbell
Dear Mayor Kabat:

This letter is a follow up to earlier conversations that you have had with
representatives with the Town of Campbell regarding possible PFAS contamination
at the airport. It is my understanding that testing has been conducted on 120-130
private wells for PFAS contamination. Many Campbell town residents have
received their results back. The Town Board also chose to test wells at the Town
Hall, the Community Center and the Library.

The Campbell Town Board is concerned about the potential impact the
contamination has had and will have on its residents. In that spirit, the Town Board
requests the City of La Crosse to test all of the private wells on the Island. Campbell
also requests that the City reimburse the cost of testing of the wells indicated above
(Town Hall, Community Center, and Library). [t is my understanding that additional
funds have been set aside for the investigation of PFAS. Any additional information
that you can provide us at this time regarding this ongoing investigation and/or the
results known at this point would be appreciated as well. Thanks.

Very truly yours,

JOKNS, FLAHERTY & COLLINS, S.C.

I AU

Brent P. Smith

e-mail: brent@johnsflaherty.com

BPS/djk

cc: Attorney Stephen Matty



